
Important Enrollment Announcement

Triangle Tech  will be conducting our annual Open Enrollment for voluntary benefits 
from March 4 – March 9, 2024. All benefits eligible employees should take this 
opportunity to learn about important plan updates, and confirm their elections for 
the 2024 benefit year. These benefits will be effective on May 1, 2024 and payroll 
deductions will begin in April 2024.

During this event you will have the opportunity to apply for, or upgrade the valuable 
benefits below:
  

• Guardian Group Term Life with AD&D 
• Guardian Short Term Disability
• Guardian Accident  
• Guardian Cancer 
• Guardian Dental  
• Guardian Hospital Indemnity
• Legal Shield & Identity Theft Protection
• Unum Whole Life
• Unum Critical Illness
• Vision Benefits of America

All Benefits eligible employees will be required to log on to the self-service 
platform to apply for, or confirm their existing benefits selections.

To learn more about these benefits, please log onto:
guardian.benselect.com/Triangle

Don’t Miss Out! Details to follow
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